Reduced registration, limited scholarships, for EPSCoR participants!

6th Linux Cluster Institute Workshop

Hosted by:  The University of Kentucky, Lexington
13-17 January 2003

* Real Information in Real Time for High Performance Computing *

This five-day intensive hands-on workshop for computational scientists, engineers and cluster system administrators will devote 2 days to system administration/management issues and 3 days covering scientific/technical application development and optimization.  Each module will be limited to 20 active participants. If desired, a second person from the same institution can also participate by sharing a workstation at a much-reduced cost. Please see the LCI registration page for further details.  Participants are encouraged to bring their own applications/problems with them. 

This workshop will enable computational scientists and engineers to develop applications that achieve maximum performance and scalability on Linux clusters of all sizes; system administrators will learn about issues related to the administration of Linux clusters in support of secure, reliable, and high-performance computing.  Prospective users of Linux clusters will find the workshops a detailed and informative introduction to the process of configuring, acquiring, and using Linux clusters.  LCI technical materials highlight the information that scientific application developers and systems administrators need but cannot easily find elsewhere.  For a more complete description of the LCI and the workshop, see:  http://www.linuxclustersinstitute.org/

Limited scholarships will be available to cover the registration fee; if interested, please send me <bkucera@ncsa.uiuc.edu> your name and institution with a brief paragraph indicating that you’re seeking support and your current situation--whether you have a cluster, and your area of interest (system administrator for newly built cluster, biologist about to acquire a cluster, etc.  We will review the applications and notify applicants by December 14 of their status. 

If you are seeking travel support or other funding to attend this workshop, one possible source may be the EPSCoR Project Director for your state.  To find that contact information, go to http://www.ehr.nsf.gov/epscor/ and select State Programs, then click on the state of interest, and then on Program Participants which will provide you with the contact information for your state EPSCoR Project Director.  We've informed the Directors of this opportunity and that you may be contacting them.

EPSCoR attendees will receive reduced registration of $975 for this LCI workshop only.  Seating is limited, so if you are interested, please register now.  

Linux Cluster Institute - June 10-14, 2002 - Feedback from participant:

The LCI is surprisingly good compared to the average educational meeting.  I particularly appreciated the emphasis on cluster tools and options in design of cluster.  Contacts with people that regularly use clusters is an important plus.  One of the most important things to see was that production clusters really work and are useful and that there is a lot of support to continue to advance the cause.  --Robert
